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PUBLIC NOTICE 

06 July 2024 / 15 आषाढ़ 1946 

 

  Subject: Release of the Admit Card for the National Common Entrance Test [NCET 2024] – Reg. 

 

The National Testing Agency will be conducting the National Common Entrance Test (NCET) 2024 

for admission to 4-Year Integrated Teacher Education Programme (ITEP) in selected Central/State 

Universities/Institutions including IITs, NITs, RIEs, and Government Colleges for Academic 

Session 2024-25 on 10 July 2024 / 19 आषाढ़ 1946 (Wednesday). 

 
 

The City Intimation slip for the said examination was already hosted on the website 

https://ncet.samarth.ac.in/ on 04 July 2024. Admit Card for the same is being released today i.e. 06 

July 2024 / 15 आषाढ़ 1946 
 
 

Candidates are advised to download their respective Admit Cards from: https://ncet.samarth.ac.in/ by 

using their respective Application Number and Date of Birth. Candidates are also advised to read the 

Instructions contained therein carefully. 

 

This Admit Card is issued online provisionally to the Candidates, subject to the fulfillment of the 

eligibility conditions. Issuance of this Admit Card, however, shall not necessarily mean acceptance of 

the fulfillment of eligibility of the candidate, which shall be further scrutinized at subsequent stages of 

the recruitment process. Candidate must not mutilate the Admit Card or change any entry made therein.  
 

Any tampering in the particulars, photograph, signature, or thumb impression in this Admit Card shall 

be considered as Unfair Means (UFM) practice and the same will be dealt with as per Law.  

 

Candidates are advised to preserve a copy of their Admit Card in good condition for future reference. 

Admit cards will not be sent by post/mail. 

 

In case any candidate faces difficulty in downloading the Admit Card for NCET 2024, he/she may 

contact 011 - 40759000 / 011 - 69227700 or e-mail at ncet@nta.ac.in 
 

 

The candidates are also advised to be in touch with the NTA website(s) www.nta.ac.in and 

https://ncet.samarth.ac.in/ for the latest updates regarding the exam. 

 

 

 

                                                                      Sd/- 

                                                           Senior Director, NTA 
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